
THE TRAINING OF THE SPACECOM
PROJECT  IS  HELD  AT  ARTESIS
PLANTIJN HOGESCHOOL ANTWERPEN
On June 13, 2022, the weekly training meeting of the European
Union Erasmus+ CBHE program on the SPACECOM project began at
Artesis Plantijn University College of Antwerp (AP Hogeschool
Antwerpen). This meeting includes the networking, coordination
meeting of consortium partners and special training on FPGA
Programming and Software Defined Radio (SDR).

On the first day of the meeting, all partners of the project:

2  European  universities:  Technical  University  Sofia
(Bulgaria),  AP  Hogeschool  Antwerpen  (Belgium),  and  6
universities of Uzbekistan: Tashkent University of Information
Technologies  (Tashkent)  –  project  coordinator;  Fergana
Polytechnic  Institute  (Ferghana);  Tashkent  State  Technical
University  (Tashkent);  Tashkent  University  of  Information
Technologies Karshi Branch (Karshi); National University of
Uzbekistan  (Tashkent);  Astronomical  Institute  of  the
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Uzbekistan  Academy  of  Sciences  (Tashkent);  Retraining  In-
Service Center of Academic Staff in Tashkent University of
Information  Technologies  (Tashkent)  and  representatives  of
Turin  Polytechnic  University  in  Tashkent  (Tashkent)  were
attended the event.


